
Agenda 
Monday, January 12, 2015

Colorado Children’s Caucus call to order 
Senator Linda Newell 
 
Panelist Introduction 
Stephanie Villafuerte, Executive Director of the Rocky Mountain Children’s 
Law Center 
 
Caucus Presentation:  
Colorado’s Efforts to Address the Behavioral Health Needs of 
Children Who Live in State Care 
 
Dr. Kathryn Wells, Medical Director of the Denver Health Clinic, Family Crisis 
Center 
 
Claudia Zundel, Director of Child, Adolescent and Family Services, CDHS 
 
Legislator Q&A with panelists 
 
Conclusion of meeting 
Senator Linda Newell

For more information on the Colorado Children’s Caucus  
visit www.cochildrenscaucus.weebly.com or contact: 

Stephanie Villafuerte 
Rocky Mountain Children’s Law Center 
Executive Director 
svillafuerte@childlawcenter.org 
303.302.9913


